
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am submitting this testimony as a concerned Oregonian who believes in proper government.  

 

Respectfully, I ask that the United States Constitution, the Oregon Constitution, and Oregon Law be followed 

throughout the redistricting process. It is extremely important to the well being of eastern Oregon that we are 

fairly represented 

 

I strongly advocate for House Plan B for redistricting. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Ann Phelps 
 


